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From:    John Cassone <john.cassone@hotmail.com>
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Department of Planning

  
Confidentiality Requested: no 
 
Submitted by a Planner: no 
 
Disclosable Political Donation: no 
 
Name: John Cassone 
Email: john.cassone@hotmail.com 
 
Address: 
Future Georges Fair Resident Lot 4247 
 
Future Georges Fair Resident Lot 4247, NSW 
2170 
 
Content: 
Dear Planning and Infrastructure, I have lived in the Liverpool region my whole life; I am 24 recently married and have a 
child on the way. I am extremely concerned about this proposal of a recycling facility virtually in my future backyard, not 
only do I highly object to this proposal but i condemn it aswell.  
I have spent my whole life living in the Liverpool district and it has been a decent place to live, until now. Yes i am young 
but i have a decent head on my shoulder to know that allowing the construction of a Waste facility to be built only a 
hundred metres or so from a highly dense residential area is insane.  
If this Facility goes ahead it will be the last nail in the woodwork for the area of Liverpool, We are already facing the 
intermodal only kilometres away from the proposed location.  
At time i drive past the already existing Facility and the fumes of Methane gas are already apparent.  
 
This Waste Facility would not only dramatically increase the air pollution and turn the Liverpool area into looking like it was 
in Beijing or the desert, but it would be the final Killer for the Georges River. I highly doubt I'm the only one objecting to 
this proposal, if a Waste Facility is desperately needed then place it in an Industrial Zone such as Chipping Norton or 
Eastern Creek that already have the facilities there.  
The area surrounding Georges Fair is only going to become increasingly more dense with residential.  
 
To increase the size of the Waste Facility is diabolical and I, my Wife and my future Family Highly OBJECT to this 
proposal and condemn it.  
 
 
 
IP Address: cpe-121-218-6-232.lnse3.ken.bigpond.net.au - 121.218.6.232 
Submission: Online Submission from John Cassone (object) 
https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com?action=view_diary&id=56472  
 
Submission for Job: #100 MP 05_0157, Moorebank Waste Facility  
https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com?action=view_job&id=100  
 
Site: #91 Moorebank Waste Facility; , Moorebank 
https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com?action=view_site&id=91  
 

  

 
John Cassone 
 
E : john.cassone@hotmail.com 
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